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Final Determination Letter to be Sent from Cotiviti 
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) engages Cotiviti Healthcare to perform 
DRG audits on identified claims. In response to provider feedback, Cotiviti Healthcare will begin sending Final 
Determination letters to providers when there is no finding, allowing providers the opportunity to close the case.   
 
Products Impacted 

• Fully Insured commercial lines of business 

• Self-Insured commercial lines of business 

• All Medicare Products 

 
Questions?  
If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
 

        


